
From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au on behalf of Planning Portal - Department of Planning and Environment
To:
Cc:
Subject: Webform submission from: Draft Sydney Olympic Park Master Plan 2030 (Interim Metro Review)
Date: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 8:19:34 PM

Submitted on Wed, 17/11/2021 - 20:19

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Submission Type
I am making a personal submission

Name
First name

Last name

I would like my submission to remain confidential
Yes

Info
Email
j

Suburb/Town & Postcode
2127

Please provide your view on the project
I am just providing comments

Submission
Re: Bus interchange on Figtree drive 

Figtree drive is more like a residential block and there are so many young families with little kids and dogs crossing that drive to get to the train station
way. So if there is a bus service on Figtree drive which will make that block a chaos for residents and bus users too. And also there will be more traffic
coming off Australia ave once IGA is opened as IGA customers will use Pavilions car park on kookaburra lane off Figtree drive. Pls reconsider this bus
interchange on Figtree drive. Pls keep this residential road safe and quiet. We have suffered a lot since the vaccine centre opened on Figtree drive
since last year as people and cars all coming to the Figtree drive for their vax. Thanks  

I agree to the above statement
Yes
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